
QR code generated on http://qrcode.littleidiot.be

Scan the above QR code to go to the  
BHP Billiton Plc smartphone voting  
website via eProxy.

You now have the option to lodge your vote  
for the BHP Billiton Plc 2013 Annual General 
Meeting electronically using your smartphone, 
giving you the flexibility to vote when and  
where it suits you.

The mobile voting website is designed  
specifically for smartphones. It can be accessed  
by scanning the QR code* with your smartphone  
or by logging on to www.bhpbilliton.com  
or www.eproxyappointment.com from your 
smartphone.

You will need the Control Number, the Security 
Reference Number for your shareholding and  
your Personal Identification Number to access  
the website. You can find these details printed 
on your enclosed proxy form.

Proxies must be lodged by 11.00am (London time) 
on Tuesday, 22 October 2013 for shareholders 
registered on the principal register in the  
United Kingdom, or 12 noon (South African time)  
on Tuesday, 22 October 2013 for shareholders 
registered on the South African branch register. 

You can now lodge your vote 
using your smartphone.

* �To scan the QR code above, you will need  
to have already downloaded a free QR code  
reader application to your smartphone.



Have your shareholding information at your fingertips

All up-to-date shareholder 
information is available online at   www.bhpbilliton.com

Online shareholder services

–– check your holding

–– register to receive electronic shareholder communications

–– update your records (including address and direct credit details)

–– access all your securities in one portfolio by setting up a personal account

–– vote online

Online shareholder information




